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REVISED LETTER 

April 16, 2018 

 

 

Prenesse Hamilton 

686 Iglehart Ave 

St Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL:  halliburtonprenesse@gmail.com 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 686 Iglehart Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Hamilton: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 10, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal in the above-

referenced matter, noting that your family and your dad are no longer residing at the property.  

You made a request to enter the property before 8 a.m.  I have consulted this information to Ms. 

Moermond and she has denied your request. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing at Wednesday, 

April 25, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall.  You stated you cannot make the April 25th 

public hearing; therefore, the matter will be on May 2, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City 

Hall provided the property cannot be occupied in the interim. 

 

Please note, the copy of the Condemnation Order, per your request, is at the front desk for your 

pick-up. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:   CE Supervisors 
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